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PRESS RELEASE








Electronic Warning System for Gripen 


- FMV signs contract with Saab  








The Swedish Defence Materiel Administration (FMV) has awarded a contract to Saab AB for delivery of an Electronic Warning System for Gripen. The total value of the contract is around 1,2 billion SEK.





The Electronic Warning System includes radar warning receivers and electronic counter-measures. This system is similar to that available for Gripen on the export market.





For further information from FMV, please contact the programme manager Roland Albinsson (telephone +46 8 782 45 19) or Director Communications & Public Affairs Lars Wigert (telephone +46 8 782 63 85).





























